Three Selectmen and secretary present.

The Selectmen met with Souhegan National Bank officials at 7:00 pm to discuss methods of investing town funds. Mr. Woolson suggested going into Certificates of Deposit and borrowing as soon as possible. He remarked that many towns are now going to bi-annual tax collection and feels it a great advantage, but did not recommend going this route unless the taxes are computed.

The Selectmen worked on the Town Budget and articles for the Warrant.

It was unanimously voted by the Board of Selectmen to allow the BETTER TOMES newsletter to be mailed under the New Boston Postal Permit #5. for the mailing of the February issue only. They requested that the words "authorized by the Board of Selectmen of New Boston" be printed on the copy. The cost of mailing this issue will be paid by the Town, but the cost to be refunded by donations to the Better Times.

Adjourned at 11:10 pm.